
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Public Works Director 

  Patten Smith, Fleet Maintenance Supervisor 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   July 9, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – 21-004 - FY2021 CIP Sand Spreader   

 

The Public Works Sanitation department budgeted for replacement of Truck # 4352 Sand 

Spreader.   The vehicle and body will be purchased from Wade Ford State of Georgia Contract # 

99999-01-SPD-0000155.  The vehicle has already been competitively bid through the State of 

Georgia.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Wade Ford (Smyrna, GA) 
2021 Ford F-750 with Monroe Spreader and Boss 

9’ Plow 
$106,532.00 

 

TOTAL COST: $106,532.00 

 

It is the recommendation of Public Works and Purchasing to purchase these vehicles from Wade 

Ford using State of Georgia contract.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to 

Mayor and Council for approval.  We will then prepare a Purchase Requisition and complete 

contract/purchase order for these services. 


